TOWN OF WINTHROP

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
100 KENNEDY DRIVE, WINTHROP, MA 02152

David J. Hickey, Jr. Phone: 617-846-1341
Director Fax: 617-539-1545

March 20, 2008

Hello Revere Street Neighbors:

At a recent Traffic Safety Advisory Committee Meeting, it was brought to our attention that
the frequency of illegal U-turns at Revere Street/Deanne Avenue has risen. Based on our
observations, it appears that the majority of this action is from residents of Revere Street
seeking parking. This is a dangerous and illegal practice.

While we are sympathetic to limited parking in this area, it is imperative that you understand
the repercussions that could occur and the Town’s intentions to take all practical steps to
prevent it.

This is a neighborhood problem that can and should be solved by the neighborhood. We need your
assistance. Driving in a safe manner is the obligation of all who have a license, being respectful and
courteous is an obligation of everyone. Please be aware that if this practice is not curbed immediately,
the Town will be forced to take increased enforcement actions.

Thank you.

Smcerely,

Davi ckey, Ir. 0‘%4—1/

Dlrector

Cc: Police Chief Goldstein
Town Manager, Richard White
Town Councilor, Joseph Ferrino
TSAC



